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Monday 8th January 2024 

 
 

Year 4 Victorian Workshop: School visitor 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

We are delighted to inform you that on Wednesday 24th January, we have 

invited Adrian Chapman, a former secondary school teacher and historical 
storyteller, to lead an immersive Victorian Workshop for Year 4.  

 

During the day, our topic will be brought to life as the children will be 
engaged in fun activities learning about what it was like for children in the 

Victorian period as well as exploring some important Victorian inventions that 
shaped that period. We are confident that the workshop will provide an 

exciting springboard for the children’s history learning this term. 

 
   

To facilitate this opportunity, we kindly request a small voluntary contribution 

of £3.45 per child, which is payable via School Money: 
www.schoolmoney.co.uk  
  

Your support is invaluable and greatly contributes to our students’ 
educational experience. 

 

   
Warm regards, 

 
Mrs Low and Miss Cromarty 
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